From: B
Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2023 8:35 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

| am greatly concerned regarding the proposal on the construction of a rubbish tip so close to my place of
residence.

The extra traffic this will create in conjunction with the several blocks of units along Church Steeet will make
commutes very frustrating. The feeling of a suburban area will also be reduced with the increase in air and noise
pollution. There is absolutely no benefit to any of the residents around the proposed site and extending towards the
greater Lidcombe area.

Thank you,
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